
MCFC - General Update 
 
June 6, 2025 
 
Harvesting:  
Starting to work on summer program.  Pulp contract is signed with Canfor.  SPF sawlog prices are 
substantially down compared to last winter. 
 
Pepper and McLennan should start hauling wood decked from last winter soon.  Roughly 40-50 loads of 
mainly pulp. 
 
Roads:   
Two road tenders have been sent out to local contractors.  Both up Mountain View FSR.  
 

1. Upgrade of the Spinner Road and build two spur roads into MC06. 
2. Upgrade the 400 Road.  This road accesses blocks FC01 and FC02, roughly 100ha 

cable/conventional.  
 
More tenders to come. 
 
Bridges:   
None. 
 
Planning/Other: 
Simpcw has started Cultural Heritage checks. 
  
ORM has almost completed checking block layout for creeks, ecology and general review.  Will look to 
send more blocks for more of the same. 
 
Silviculture:   
Results reporting is 95% complete.  A few problem blocks are outstanding.  Working on them with ORM, 
Clausen and DR Systems.  3 of 6 blocks have been successfully completed. 
 
Working on 17 SP amendments in support of FG surveys on older blocks.  Draft SP amendment map is 
complete and now working with Ainslie Jackman, RPF to complete. 
 
Integrity Contracting has completed spring tree planting successfully, 200,000 trees.  Summer plant 
starts June 10, 100,000 trees. 
 
Recreation: 
Maintaining rec sites. 


